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August 31, 2020 
 
 
Dear Kentfield Community, 
 
On behalf of your Kentfield School District (KSD) Board of Trustees, we want to welcome our 
new families to the district, and hope that both returning and new students had a great first week 
at school!  Among our current board, we have nine children attending Bacich and Kent this year, 
and four recent KSD graduates.    
 
As we embark on this new school year, we want to invite you to consider contributing your time 
and expertise by volunteering as a member of one of our Board Committees.  We maintain a 
variety of district-wide committees, including Communications, Equity, Finance, Safety, 
Technology, and Wellness. We encourage diverse stakeholder participation to support varied 
perspectives and interests in the critical work of our committees.  No prior experience is 
necessary.  If you would like to participate in any of our committees for the 2020-21 school year 
please complete this form by September 30, 2020.   As with all of our Board Committees, 
meetings are always open to the public to attend anytime. 
 
Finally, we feel so grateful and inspired by our teachers and staff for all of their hard work over 
the summer to prepare for what we know will be a school year unlike any other in the history of 
our district.  While we know that bumps are inevitable as we navigate full distance learning, we 
hope that we can all give each other a little grace, knowing these are stressful times, intentions 
are good, and we share the same goal: to make this year the best one possible for our students. 
 
If you have any questions or comments about any of these topics, please feel free to contact 
Superintendent Raquel Rose at rrose@kentfieldschools.org or our Board President, Heather 
McPhail Sridharan, at hmcphailsridharan@kentfieldschools.org.  Feedback is always welcome 
and valued. 
 
Hope to see you at a future school board meeting soon! 
 
With gratitude, 
 
Davina Goldwasser 
Sarah Killingsworth 
Heather McPhail Sridharan 
David Riedel 
Quoc Tran 
 
Kentfield School District Board of Trustees 
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